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I-40 Westbound Ramp Closures with One Lane Traffic 
 
Albuquerque, NM- The NMDOT is continuing highway construction on I-40 westbound between the Big I and 
Coors interchange starting Saturday, March 9 to March 25 from 8 pm to 3 pm the following day. 
 
MOTORISITS CAN EXPECT THE FOLLOWING: 

 

 TRAFFIC TO BE REDUCED TO ONE LANE ON I-40 WESTBOUND. 
 

 I-40 WESTBOUND ON-RAMP CLOSURES AT 6TH ST. and 12TH ST.  DETOURS WILL BE POSTED TO I-40 
AND RIO GRANDE BLVD ON-RAMP. 

 

 I-40 WESTBOUND OFF-RAMP CLOSED AT RIO GRANDE BLVD.  
 

 I-25 SOUTHBOUND ON-RAMP CLOSED AT COMANCHE 
 

 EXPECT DELAYS.  PROJECT UPDATES CAN BE FOUND AT nmroads.com 
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